
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Tuesday, 3 July 2018 9:28 AM 
To: 'JMinchinton@qha.org.au' 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2014/272 , AM2017/59 [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

 
Good morning Ms Minchinton, 
 
I refer to your email and attached correspondence. I advise the requested extension of time has 
been granted and Amended Directions will be issued today. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Casey Sutton 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4648 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
From: Joanna Minchinton [mailto:JMinchinton@qha.org.au]  

Sent: Monday, 2 July 2018 8:48 AM 

To: AMOD 
Cc: Stephen Bull; Phillip Ryan 

Subject: RE: AM2014/272 , AM2017/59 

 
Good morning,  
 
Please find attached to this email correspondence from the Australian Hotels Association in relation 
to the Hospitality Industry (General) Award 2010.  
 
This submission is in response to the Fair Work Commission’s Statement and Directions of 21 May 
2018, and requests an extension to the current Directions for lodging material on 6 July 2018.  
 
Kind regards, 
Joanna  
 
(on behalf of the Australian Hotels Association) 
 

Joanna Minchinton 
Employment Relations Manager 
Queensland Hotels Association 
 

(IR Consultant to AHA NT and AHA ACT) 

 
p. 07 3221 6999  m. 0410 557 128  f. 07 3221 6649 
 
Level 14 Icon Place, 270 Adelaide Street, Brisbane QLD 4000 
 
GPO Box 343, Brisbane QLD 4001 
 
www.qha.org.au 

mailto:chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au
http://www.qha.org.au/
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2 July 2018 
 
 
The Honourable Justice Ross AO  
President 
Fair Work Commission  
11 Exhibition Street  
MELBOURNE VIC 3000  
 
By email: amod@fwc.gov.au 
 
 
 
Dear Justice Ross 
 
4 yearly review of modern awards—AM2014/272, AM2017/59 
 
1. We refer to the above matter and the Commission’s Statement and Directions of 21 May 

2018 regarding the Hospitality Industry (General) Award 2010 (“HIGA”) Substantive Issues. 
 
2. This correspondence is provided on behalf of the Australian Hotels Association, the 

Accommodation Association of Australia and the Motor Inn, Motel and Accommodation 
Association (the “Associations”). 
 

3. The Directions require the parties to file written submissions and any witness statements 
and/or documentary material by 4pm on Friday, 6 July 2018.  
 

4. The Associations request an extension to this timeframe of two weeks to finalise its material. 
The revised timeframe for filing would be 4pm on Friday, 20 July 2018.  
 

5. The Associations have discussed its need for the two week extension with Mr Stephen Bull 
of United Voice and he consents to the requested extension.  

 
Any query in relation to this matter should be directed to Ms Joanna Minchinton at the AHA 
(Queensland Branch). Ms Minchinton can be contacted on (07) 3221 6999 or by email at 
jminchinton@qha.org.au. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
PHILLIP RYAN 
NATIONAL DIRECTOR, LEGAL AND INDUSTRIAL AFFAIRS 
 
 
CC:   Stephen Bull 

Industrial Coordinator/Legal Practitioner, United Voice 
E: stephen.bull@unitedvoice.org.au  
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